
Monterey Bay ACA  
2021 Retreat Committee Meeting 

Tuesday March 17, 2020 
 
 

The meeting was held on a conference call and opened at 1:04pm with the ACA Serenity Prayer. 
 
Present:  Evie, Jeannie, and Renée. 
 
Based on the Santa Cruz County COVID-19 “Shelter in Place” order and the uncertain near future, the 
Committee decided to hold off for a few weeks to decide on whether or not to hold the Retreat in 
2021. In the meantime, the Committee continued with some basic decisions. 
 
The Committee members gave their list of preferences for Retreat venues as follows: 
 
(1) Koinonia (2) Mission Springs (3) Redwood Glen 
 
Began discussion on the retreat themes. Discussion to be continued. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Monday, April 20th at 1:00 pm either at Renée’s house (if face-
to-face is possible by then) or on a conference call.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:27 pm. 
 

 


